
 
 
 
 
 
       

 

 

Village of Milan Letter of Support for AOC Regional Planning Accountable Entity 
9/29/2025 
 
To: Cibola County, Accountable Entity 
Dear County Manager Kate Fletcher: 
As an identified representative of The Village of Milan, I am writing this to identify Cibola County as the ‘accountable 
entity’ for the Regional Planning process with the Administrative Office of the Courts. Cibola County has our full support 
to occupy this position.   
 
 
Candace Williams  
Manager/Finance Director 
 
cc: Esperance Lucero, Administrative Office of the Courts 
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